Dear Mammal Group Member

You may have heard about the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) which is replacing the old Data Protection regulations on 25 May this year.  These regulations haven’t been updated for over 20 years, so a rewrite was very much overdue.
The new regulations are very much focussed on protecting you and how your data is handled and the Mammal Group wants to keep you in the picture as to how we do that.
The information you supply us with is used to create a database to enable us to keep you updated on useful information, events, meetings etc
This database only includes your name, and email address and (if given) phone number and is only accessible by myself (Ann de Winter).
If you are happy for the Group to hold this data, please could you tick the box and sign at the bottom of the page as having done so. 
Also, if you are not happy for us to hold this information or would like it removed please tick the other box and sign the bottom of the page as having done so. The form can be returned either electronically (scanned) or posted to me at the address below.   If I do not hear from you then I will have to presume that you wish to have your details removed, which I will do.
Please return this form to me by 18 May 2018 at the latest.
Remember, you can change your mind at any time.  Please contact me if that is the case. 

Thank you
Ann de Winter
Postal address:    142 Bedford Road, Barton-Le-Clay, Bedford, MK45 4LR.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]email:  dewinterann1@gmail.com

I am happy for my information to be used to update 
me on useful information, events, activities and sources of funding.

I do not want my information to be held on your database, and, 
if it is, I would like it to be deleted


Name	 ___________________________________________

Signature	____________________________________________

Date	____________________________________________
